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Welcome back to Term 3. This term we welcome 

Trish Stewart. She is an experienced teacher who 

will be working with both the senior and junior 

classes.  Mrs Stewart is with us Monday to Friday 

for Semester 2. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Hats 

Our hats have arrived! This morning we replaced 

everyone’s lost hats courtesy of donations. 

Replacements are available for $15. 

 

Winter Health 

Thank you for keeping your children home when 

they have cold and flu symptoms. To help you keep 

monitoring for COVID, we are sending home tests 

again today for each family. I have summarised the 

Department of Education guidelines for Term 3 on 

the back of this newsletter. 

 

Jen McFadyen 

Principal 
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Week 6 Book Week 

Wednesday 24 August 

Byron Writers Festival 

Thursday 25 August 

Book Parade 

Week 7 Friday 2 September 

School Photos 

Week 9 Monday-Friday 

Intensive Swimming 

Week 10 Friday 23 September 

Last day of term 

At Tumbulgum Public School we acknowledge the traditional custodians of the land on which we learn, the Bundjalung people.  

We pay our respects to Elders past and present and extend that respect to all Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander people.  

As we grow and learn at school, we take the lessons of the past and work together to create a future that honours  

Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander contributions and builds connected pathways.  

Enrolling for 2023 

 

Do you know anyone with a child 

who would like to attend our school 

in 2023? 

 

We have plenty of room and are keen 

to take enrolments now for the new 

year. Kindergarteners are especially 

encouraged so that they can  

participate in an orientation program. 
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Term 3 COVID-safe guidelines 

The Department of Education has issued new guidelines for schools. Here are the 

important points:- 

• Students who test positive must not attend school until their isolation period ends 

and they are symptom free. 

• Students who are close contacts must return a negative test daily for 5 consecutive 

days before attending school. The school should be notified if students’ family 

members test positive to COVID-19. 

• Stay home and get tested if unwell. Only attend school if symptom free. 

• We will maintain good hygiene practices and maximise ventilation. 

• We will also provide families with RAT kits—which are especially important for daily 

testing of close contacts. If you are requiring more, please ask. 

• Please remember that positive RAT results must be registered with Service NSW. 

• Keeping up to date with vaccinations—COVID and flu—will reduce the risk across our 

community. 




